Subject: Re: Yes, perhaps that was it.
Posted by Wayne Parham on Wed, 07 Jul 2004 04:37:12 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

| looked on Digi-Key's website and found the WM-60AY shows quantity available of 0, so maybe
they have been discontinued. You might try the WM-61A instead. They show having 15,000
available and its specs look like it would make a suitable replacement, so it should be just fine.
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